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Askin, Tim

From: stackgroup@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 8:39 AM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Re: COA: 1016-1024 E Brady, old Glorioso's facade rehab, Brady Street HD

Tim,  
 
The COA for the Glorioso's renovation has the wrong address and I would like to get a revised version of the document so 
it matches our Facade Grant documents.  The full address range is 1016-1028 E. Brady Street, which includes the second 
floor residential address. 
 
Also, we have redesigned the Germanic building interior so that we no longer need spandrel glass at the front facade 
except at the transom under the awning.  The COA can be revised to reflect that the Germanic facade main storefront 
glass will be clear vision glass except for the upper transom area. 
 
Lastly, the metal awnings are being quoted in two different manners so the COA should read: standing seam metal 
awnings in copper or PAC Clad copper color at applicant's discretion.   
 
Let me know if there are any questions.  Please send the revised COA by email so it can be printed for our meeting with 
Natanael for Facade Grants on Thursday afternoon. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Tom Stachowiak 
 
Stack Design Group 
Direct: 414-807-8033 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> 
To: stackgroup <stackgroup@aol.com> 
Cc: DevelopmentCenterInfo <DevelopmentCenterInf@milwaukee.gov>; Kovac, Nik <nkovac@milwaukee.gov>; 
Wolfgramm, Paul <PWOLFG@milwaukee.gov> 
Sent: Mon, May 15, 2017 10:13 am 
Subject: COA: 1016-1024 E Brady, old Glorioso's facade rehab, Brady Street HD 

  
  
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
  
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the 
public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release 
upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


